
October 2014  

Welcome!  

Welcome to our returning families and all of our new families 

as well. By now, all students are in their proper classes, with a 

few exceptions, and we are underway for a wonderful new 

season!  

 

Some things to remember!  

253.581.8711 is the number to call in case of snow. It will be 

posted on the answering machine if we are closed. 

Dress code is now in effect! Girls, if you must wear bras, 

please be sure they are black. No panties under your leotards. 

Boys of a certain age, you know what you need to wear! Girls, 

once a month only, may wear shorts over your leotards, if 

necessary. Buns should have no whispies; bangs should be 

pulled back and not dangling in your face. No jewelry, and no 

gum, please! 

Injuries can occur when little ones run across the dance floor 

when class is going on and it distracts the dancers. Please 

keep your little ones safe in the play area. 

Walking to and from the restroom from the viewing area also 

distracts our dancers. Please be certain to wait until the music 

stops before walking to and fro. 

Avoid late fees by paying tuition on time. Tuition is due on the 

1st of each month and considered late after the 10th, in 

which case a $25 late fee will be applied to each unpaid stu-

dent account. 

Please keep the viewing area as quiet as possible so our danc-

ers and teachers can remain focused on their lessons. 

Parents, please be sure your dancer is safely in the building 

before driving away, and please arrive in time to pick them up 

as soon as class is over.  

 

Halloween!  

We are excited to celebrate Halloween this 

year at Charisma! Costumes may be worn dur-

ing the last week of October, just make sure 

they don’t interfere with dancing or are too 

scary for our little ones! You are also welcome 

to bring goodies for your student’s class. 

 

Stay informed! 

Parents, stay up-to-date with all the latest in-

formation at our new website,                              

charismaschoolofdance.com and on our Face-

book page. Remember to check out all the 

latest postings at the studio as well! 

 

Charisma apparel for sale! 

Jackets, hoodies and shirts are available at the 

studio. They make great Christmas gifts! 

 

Speaking of Christmas…. 

Charisma’s Holiday Extravaganza is coming up! 

Saturday, December 20th at 2:00pm,              

Mt. Tahoma High School Performing Arts Cen-

ter. Stay tuned for ticket availability. 

 


